
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

Dear Parents & Carers,         28th February 2025 

 Reception & Year 4 Spring Woodland Walk 

During the morning of Tuesday 18th March, Reception and Year 4 would like to go on a local spring 
woodland walk together. In order for the walk to go ahead, we will need to ensure that we have the 
correct pupil to adult ratio, so if you would like to accompany us and are available between 9.30am and 
11.30am please let us know. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept help from parents bringing toddlers 
or buggies. On the day, please ensure your child has a waterproof coat and a pair of wellies or old trainers 
in a named carrier bag, to change into.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ms Foster & Mrs Pullin 

Reception & Year 4 Class Teachers 


